HINTS AND TIPS ON

— SERVICE—
Gor BGA Dealers

from YSA Incorporated, 639 Passaic Avenue, Nutley, N. J.

Service Bulletin #223 May 19, 1966

SUBJECT: PREPARING NEW BATTERIES FOR SERVICE

The attached Lucas Service Information Sheet gives very Important
Instructions on how to Service New Batteries before they are as-
sembled in New Motorcycles and give a WARNING stating that you must
syphon off EXCESS ACID otherwise the acid will over-flow and damage
the Chrome and Paint,

We urge you to follow these
Instructions carefully and
pay particular attention to
the WARNING so that it will
not be necessary to replace
Silencers & Exhaust Pipes
because of Acid Stains.

"A word to the Wise is Sufficient."
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